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Mail in voting has been the standard in Oregon for many years now.  It has allowed 

all registered voters to vote easily and timely.  If Oregon went back to in-person 

voting so many voters wouldn’t be able to get to vote due to transportation issues, 

illness, weather, and other logistical issues.  Keep Oregon voting the way it has been 

so successful for years. Thank you. 


